
The City of Manhattan Beach Public Works Department invites you to attend the

COMMUNITY PREVIEW EVENT
for the

PRELIMINARY DESIGN CONCEPTS 
OF THE NEW FIRE STATION #2

Monday, December 3, 2018
6:00 PM  – 7:00 PM

Police/Fire Conference Room
400 15th Street

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

For more information, contact
Mo Estepa 

Associate Engineer, Project Manager
(310) 802-5325

• Preview preliminary layout and building design concepts
• Provide feedback on the new station
• Ask questions about the project 
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